
RESEARCH AND CREATIVE PRODUCTIONS COMMITTEE MINUTES 

 

WHEN The Research and Creative Productions Committee met at 02:30 p.m., Friday, November 

18, 2022. 

WHERE  WebEx

 

PRESENT College of Science:  Janelle Hare, Melissa Mefford 

  Elmer R. Smith College of Business and Technology:  Kouroush Jenab 

  Ernst & Sara Lane Volgenau College of Education: Kimberlee Sharp, Daryl Privott 

Caudill College of Arts, Humanities and Social Sciences: Eric Brown 

  Camden Carroll Library: Vacancy 

Office of Research and Sponsored Programs: Shannon Harr, Debbie Ross 

 

ABSENT Elmer R. Smith College of Business and Technology: Lucas Lunt  

 

SUMMARY 

Chair Harr called the meeting to order.  

 

1. Presentation of Fall Proposals 

RCPC members discussed the submitted Research and Creative Productions Proposals.  Dr. 

Kimberlee Sharp, Dr. Janelle Hare, and Dr. Melissa Mefford presented the proposals to the 

committee.  There were no Summer Fellowship Proposals submitted.   

 

2. Evaluation and Decision 

The committee reviewed each candidate in open forum and discussed highlights and 

concerns for each.  The committee selected the recipients of the RCPC Grants. 

 

3. Discussion of Pac-17, Sabbatical Leave 

Chair Harr informed the committee of the possibility that Sabbatical Leave might be moving 

to RCPC.   

 

NEXT SCHEDULED MEETING: TBD 

 

 


